Republic of the Philippines
North Eastern Mindanao State University

MEMORANDUM FROM THE OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT
No. 0637 s, 2025

TO; All Members of Executive Committee (ExeCom)
and Management Committee (ManCom)
Quality Assurance Heads’
All others concerned

DATE: February 18, 2025

SUBJECT: POSTPONEMENT AND RESCHEDULING OF THE MANAGEMENT
REVIEW

Greetings of peace and solidarity.

Please be informed that due to the unforeseen conflict in the schedule of the President, the
Management Review scheduled for February 20, 20z5 released through Memorandum
No. 0078, s. 2025 is POSTPONED to February 26, 2025 9:00 am in the New Board
Room, 2" Floor Admin Building.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and appreciate your understanding
and flexibility.

Please be guided accordingly. For your information and compliance. Padayon sa pag
ALPAS NEMSU!

For the grassroots and in the spirit of vibrant leadership.
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